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November 1, 2023 
 
Dear: Friend of Alpha, 
   
 The Omicron Rho Lambda Educational Foundation, Inc.  of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc., a 
501(c)3 non-profit foundation, is pleased to announce the hosting of its 35th Annual Dr. Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Scholarship Breakfast on January 15th, 2024 at 8:30 a.m.  This event will be held in person.  
The speaker for this occasion will be Congressman Bennie G. Thompson, US Representative, 
Mississippi’s 2nd Congressional District.  
 
 We are creating a souvenir booklet to commemorate this occasion.  We are requesting that 
businesses, organizations, families, and individuals purchase ads for the souvenir booklet.  The ad 
costs are: 
 
 

Full Page - $100.00  One-half page - $50.00  One-fourth - $25.00 
 
 
 The Omicron Rho Lambda Educational Foundation awards more than 10 scholarships to students 
in our community each year.  I am asking for you to again consider helping our foundation reach this 
goal by purchasing an ad.  It would allow us to continue to positively affect the lives of young 
members of our community.  Please submit your ad on or before December 31, 2023.  Please make 
your check payable to: Omicron Rho Lambda Educational Foundation, Inc.  Additionally, in lieu of 
purchasing tickets, on-line donations via Givelify (OPL Alpha Phi Alpha), PayPal 
(paypal.me/OPLAlphaPhiAlpha), and CashApp ($OPLAlphaPhiAlpha) to the foundation will be 
accepted.  
 
 For further information contact any of the following persons: 
 
 Ben Brown, Jr. 601-638-9047             Edward Huell, Jr.       601-630-0142 
 Dr. John Walls, Jr. 601-634-6349  Dr. Kevin Abraham 601-415-4222  
                                               
 We look forward to your continued support. 
 
       
 Sincerely, 
 

Ben Brown, Jr. 
 

Ben Brown, Jr. 
Chairman 
Omicron Rho Lambda Educational Foundation, Inc. 


